
 

Summer Term 1 – Year 2 Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope you have had a fantastic Easter break.  Please find below an overview of the next half term.  

English 

After creating some fantastic fiction narratives around the theme of Space, this term we are looking 

at instruction writing about how we made our Easter cakes at the end of last term. We are going to 

be looking at how we lay out instructions so that they are easy to follow as well how concise and 

informative each instruction is.  

Maths 

In preparation for the SATS in May we will be revisiting and reviewing previous learning such as 

number bonds, partitioning and multiplication and division. Please keep accessing the resources at 

home such as the booklets from parents evening, numbots and times tables rockstars as these will 

really boost your child’s confidence.   

Science 

This term, we will continue with the studying of plants. The children will be conducting lots of different 

investigations such as does a seed have a top and bottom and does the size of the seed affect the 

size of the plant?  

Geography 

In Geography we will be exploring the topic of food by identifying the difference between fresh, 

frozen and take away food. We will also be looking at the stages of production from the raw 

product to the finished food which we can find on our supermarket shelves.  

Reminders  

SATS will be administered throughout the month of May. Children have practised these through 

Spring term – we want to reassure you that the tests are administered in calm and worry-free way. 

PE will be Monday and Friday, please ensure that the children have their PE kits on these days. Also, 

please ensure pupils are coming to school in the correct uniform. Please also ensure that children 

do not bring in items from home such as toys. 

If you have any questions at all do not hesitate to send me a message on Class Dojo. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Denty 


